Intent to Run Announcement

My name is Taylor Bryant and today | am officially announcing my candidacy to become the next Chairwoman of the Monroe County
Republican Party.

I have served formerly as the Political Director for the Monroe County Republican Party, as well as my current role as Vice Chairwoman. I've
been involved in the party for five years and have managed a number of local campaigns. | also served as the four-year President of the
Bloomington High School Republicans while in high school. I am currently attending Indiana University, where 1study Law and Public
Policy on a Pre-Law track. This has been so beneficial in aiding the party to bring in collegiate Republican students from our local campus. At
Indiana University | am the Vice President of the Network of Enlightened Women, a conservative women’s group. | am also a member of the
College Republicans and Turning Point USA.

Because | am on campus | believe it would be a missed opportunity if we, as a party, do not capitalize on that. After | was elected
Vice-Chairwoman in March, wc have brought in five college students, not including myself, to the Central Committee to fill the roles of
Political Director, Youth Outreach Coordinator, Grassroots Community Outreach Coordinator, Grassroots Campaign Coordinator, and
Director of Communications. These students are also leaders of the Conservative movement on campus, holding executive positions in at least
one Conservative group on campus. | believe creating this link between our campus and our county party will allow us to capture more of the
student vote, gain volunteers, and create the next generation of Republicans.

It is no secret that we, as Republicans in Monroe County, have a lot of work to do. One of my main focuses has always been our candidates, as
they are our ticket to taking back our county. In June of this year, we rolled up our sleeves and got to work with the folks who had already
indicated that they are running for office in 2022. Now going into the 2022 election cycle, our candidates have never been more ready for the
fight ahead.

I would like to continue the work that the previous administrations have started as well as continue to grow the party and increase
communication. 1want to make myself as available to all of you as possible, so please feel free to reach out to any of us on the Central
Committee or your precinct committeeman (can be found here: https://www.monroecogop.com/leadership-leam). 1 also suggest that you join
our email list if you haven't already so that you can stay informed on what’s happening within the party (join here:

https:  www.numroccoiion.com ‘join-mail ina-list).

1hope that 1have gained your trust and vote throughout my time with the party, and I look forward to working with you to turn Monroe
County RED!

Don’t be a stranger.

Taylor E. Bryant
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